
 

Notes from the Fulton Finance committee meeting of November 1, 2017 

 

Present 

Jane Kohnen, John Finlayson, Ruth Olson, Dave Delvoye 

 

Calendar 
The new issue of Fulton Neighborhood News was sent to the printer today. 

 

Community Engagement committee 

The networking event at Vinaigrette was a success. 

 

Safety committee 
There was a discussion about another incident tied to an address on the 5100 block of Zenith Ave. 

There were about a dozen crime reports in the neighborhood during October.  The Safety committee 

did not meet. 

 

Other business 

Blaire Hartley has volunteered to coordinate FNA's grant program.  The program guidelines and 

timeline for requesting and submitting grant proposals will stay the same.  Ruth suggested that 

expanding outreach in the program to others in the neighborhood, such as block contacts and an 

assisted living facility, might increase the number of applicants. 

 

The Ward 13 meet and greet event featuring the new Minneapolis Police Chief and the 5
th
 Precinct 

Inspector is tentatively scheduled for November 8 from 6 to 7 p.m.  So far, there is no venue or 

publicity for the event.  The FNA Board meets at 7 p.m. on that date. 

 
       Notes prepared by Dave Delvoye 


